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Landowner “Information” Meeting:  
Main Drain & Pumping Levy  

 
The Holland Marsh Drainage System Joint Municipal Service Board has appointed the 
engineering firm of R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited as represented by Jeff Dickson, 
P.Eng. and Sid Vander Veen, P.Eng. to prepare a report under Section 76 of the 
Drainage Act. The report will vary the Schedule of Assessment prepared in 1990 by 
Young-Smart Engineering Company. 

As a landowner of a property affected by the Main Drain & Pump Levy, you are hereby 
invited to attend an “information” meeting regarding the pending update to this 
Assessment Schedule: 

The meeting will take place: 

 WHEN:  Wednesday, August 9, 2023  

  3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. OR   7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 WHERE:  Zima Room, Bradford West Gwillimbury Public Library 
  425 Holland Street West, Bradford 

The format of the meeting will be initial presentation (approximately 3:30 p.m. & 7:30 
p.m.) followed by discussion. 

For more information and to view prior notices and “amended” Decision of the Agriculture, 
Food and Rural Affairs Appeal Tribunal:  hollandmarsh.org/home/drains/section76 

Failure to Attend Meeting 

If you do not attend the meeting, it will proceed in your absence.  If the levy on your 
property will be affected by this proposed project, you will continue to receive notification 
as required by the Drainage Act. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Ruth Westlake, Holland Marsh Drainage Board Coordinator 
905-778-4321 x.2500  or rwestlake@townofbwg.com  

mailto:rwestlake@townofbwg.com

